## HARVARD UNIVERSITY Fromm Music Foundation at Harvard Music Building

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138

Directors

Paul Fromm Gunther Schuller Luise Vosgerchian, Chairman Please reply to: Chicago Office 1028 West Van Buren Street Chicago, Illinois 60607

April 8, 1980

Mr. John Chowning Department of Music Stanford University Stanford, California 94305

Dear Mr. Chowning:

I knew about the important work you and your associates are doing and reading your proposal of March 31st brings me so much closer to your pioneering activities.

We are a small Foundation woth modest funds available for our budgetary commitments. At our next Director\*s Meeting, which will be in May, I will discuss the possibility of awarding a token grant as evidence of our interest in your project.

You will hear from me next month.

Best regards.

Sincerely yours,

Paul Franko

05 12 80 MO. DAY YEAR

STANFORD UNIVERSITY GRANT IN AID

681122

1000.00

HARVARD UNIVERSITY CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS

PF:CE

1011